
 

 

May 2022 
 
 

Take-back of Euro pallets 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
recently, an increasing number of non-exchangeable Euro pallets have been delivered to 
Essen/Germany. If one of these pallets enters production, this can lead to a standstill or 
damage to the production plant. 
 
From now on, only Euro pallets up to classification B will be accepted. 
 
If non-exchangeable Euro pallets are noticed when larger quantities of pallets are 
delivered, acceptance of the entire delivery will be refused. The shipping department will 
not sort the Euro pallets. The entire delivery will be rejected. 
 
The same applies to Euroquarz in Dorsten and Ottendorf-Okrilla/Germany. 
 
The take-back or exchangeability of Euro pallets is subject to GPAL.  
 
In all offers and letters there is the following note: 
 
Euro pallets:  EURO pallets in exchange on delivery. The exchangeability is determined 

according to the UIC guidelines (www.gpal.de). Non-exchangeable EURO 
pallets will not be accepted but will be invoiced. If the goods are not 
returned free of charge, each EURO pallet will be charged with an amount 
of € 24.50 + VAT. Subsequent handover of EURO pallets that have not 
been exchanged can only take place at the main factory in 
Essen/Germany. 

 
 
For information on the specification and quality classification for the take-back of Euro 
pallets, please see: 
 Specification for Euro pallets 
 Quality classification for Euro pallets 
 
 
Please inform your clients and forwarding agents or warehouses. 
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